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From: Dennis Griffiths <dennis.griffiths.bos@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2023 5:37 PM
To: Sheila ACO
Cc: Shawn O'Neil; Annemarie Inman; joehester13@yahoo.com; TownAdmin;
brienna.woodworth@timberlane.net; kimdmccormick@comcast.ne
Subject: Re: Board of Selectmen Meeting Request

Hello Kim and Brie,

I echo Sheila's sentiments. This is extraordinarily disappointing that you both, as elected representatives by the citizens
of Danville, refuse to appear for a friendly conversation around the current climate of the school tax situation. Quite
frankly it's somewhat unbelievable that you are declining to join us. This is a very bad look. Please reconsider. This is
not a witch hunt, rather, we would like to ensure that the concerns that are being raised by Danville citizens are heard
and, that those citizens, ourselves included, feel like our representatives are representing the best interests of

Danville. | implore you to reconsider and to not turn this into something that it is not.

Kind regards,

Dennis Griffiths

On Thu, Nov 30, 2023 at 9:22 AM Sheila & Roy Johannesen <sheilaandroy@aol.com> wrote:
Kim and Brie, | am disappointed at our Town school budget Committee reps.response here.l hope
you will reconsider attending one of our BOS meetings so the Town of Danville residents can hear
from their own reps. and discuss the school budget. We are all in this together.

Sincerely,
Sheila Johannesen

On Thursday, November 30, 2023 at 08:56:21 AM EST, TownAdmin <townadmin@townofdanville.org> wrote:

See comments below.

From: Kim McCormick <kimdmccormick@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 4:40 PM

To: TownAdmin <townadmin@townofdanville.org>

Cc: Woodworth, Brienna <brienna.woodworth@timberlane.net>
Subject: Re: Board of Selectmen Meeting Request

Hi Kim,

Brie and | respectfully decline attending a BOS meeting. We feel it would be better to bring any and all concerns in front
of the full board for discussion. Delegates and individuals takes place during the first 30 minutes of each meeting. We
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can listen to any concerns and possibly add them as agenda items in future meetings. The next few meetings are as
follows:

December 7, 2023 at 7:00pm
December 21, 2023 at 7:00pm

January 4, 2024 at 7:00pm

Brie and | have looked into our correspondences and neither of us have any inquiries that haven't been addressed. |
have also looked into RTK requests, and as far as | can tell we don't have any from Danville residents.

Respecifully,

Kim McCormick
TRSD Board Member
Danville

On 11/28/2023 3:34 PM EST TownAdmin <townadmin@townofdanville.org> wrote:

Hello Ms. McCormick & Ms. Woodworth,

The Board of Selectmen hereby request your presence at one of the three meetings to discuss and
update the Board of past/present inquires produced by its residents, as follows:

Monday, December 4, 2023 @ 7:00 pm.
Monday, December 11, 2023 @ 7:00 pm.

Monday, December 16, 2023 @ 7:00 pm.

Please advise at your earliest convenience what date works best so | can add this discussion to the
Agenda.



Thank you,

Kimberly T. Burnham
Selectmen’s Administrator
210 Main Street

Danville, NH 03819
603-382-8253 x3






